
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Michael Laguna 
Business Analyst 
PAB 10W | P.O. Box 52025 
Phoenix, AZ 85072-2025 
P: (602) 236-3116 
Michael.Laguna@srpnet.com 

 
July 13, 2023 
 
Doug Bergbower 
McCully Construction 
 
 
RE:   Abandonment GLOBE Abandonment 
  
Dear Mr. Bergbower: 
 
Salt River Project has no objection to the abandonment of the G.L.O.P.E. as shown on the site 
plan received on July  12, 2023 at 7845 E. Dynamite Blvd. This is in an Arizona Public 
Service serving area.   
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact me on 602-
236-3116. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Laguna 

Michael Laguna 

 
 
 
 
 

 


